
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

Welcome Back to Preschool.  The summer went by so quickly and we hope everyone had some relaxing, 

fun family time.  We are looking forward to seeing you and your sweet little ones back on campus again.   

If you are new, we welcome you as part of our wonderful preschool family. We are excited to get to know 

you and we are honored that you are entrusting your little ones to us for the 2023-2024 school year.    
 

Our top priority and foremost concern is maintaining the health and safety of our children, faculty, staff 

and families.  There are specific guidelines and procedures in place to ensure the high standard of safety 

and excellence you have come to expect at Southside United Methodist Preschool while allowing our 

children to enjoy the benefits of being in a healthy, happy learning environment with their friends and 

teachers. 
 

The beginning of the school year is an exciting time! August 23rd  is the first day of preschool! It is with 

great optimism that we are preparing for the start of preschool.  Our updated Enrollment Packet is now 

available on our website for you to download and complete.  If you have moved or changed your mailing 

address since completing your registration card in January 2023, please email your new contact 

information including your new address and email address to us at: sumcps@yahoo.com as soon as 

possible.  Please note that our Annual Preschool Calendar for the 2023-2024 school year is located on our 

website if you need more information.   
 

Thank you for entrusting your child to us.  We are thankful for the opportunity to "Love, Live, Learn" with 

your child.  We look forward to having all of our wonderful students and families back on campus on 

August 23, 2023. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at: 

(904)396-2676, ext. 121 or 122 or by email at: sumcps@yahoo.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Candi Kirby, Preschool Director 

Sharon Feaster, Assistant Director 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016Oe86X_FJ81EcID2YJU0Ivcd67L39IQsplOQlXoIczIHaZLu6GWN84CDCNjncYIaL6KY-yAuV7LHGJlUncp6L__FFKoPttjmL0i-RCMQuQJ5c5vzu-7ivRXc7amSUFRZCyXyuKRC0DY3z-JEMgRk8QECwViHkCodhOjaXG2AFPLMtaHCAOif6J2P84a3YjWg&c=T4BVhPL5YbKnWkavpRZj2oFhrOGmFmRVr4449M1ew_4F0idkoN-oTw==&ch=4wc5P_PKms_fe5o_p8y1aJQ3tcgKm0mAw3H2flxHuMV3LbTLHZ4vXg==

